Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 2/20/2018 PC#2157

From: Shandi Greve Penrod (shandigp@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] Protect lllinois" air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Saturday, February 17, 2018 9:05:44 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

In an age where more and more children have asthma, air pollution limits should not be decided by the polluters.
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency and Dynegy's proposal to amend the Multi Pollutant Standard (MPS)
would give Dynegy the option to increase air pollution (NOx and SO2) at certain plants. Any increase in pollution
would place an undue public health burden on the communities surrounding the plants and the people who live
there, particularly the most vulnerable of our population: infants, young children, asthmatics, and the elderly. This is
outrageous--an egregious social justice offense!

For these reasons, and that some of the plants in question are in Environmental Justicecommunities, the Illinois
Pollution Control Board should reject the regulatory changes that the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency and
Dynegy are proposing.

Sincerely,

Shandi Greve Penrod
56 Morningside Dr
Glen Carbon, IL 62034
shandigp@gmail.com
(618) 580-4971

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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